Rone Tromble

—
From: Gunner Joyce <gjoyce@riegerlawgroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2023 1:29 PM
To: Rone Tromble
Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : RE: Sooner Village
Rone,

The applicant requests to continue the Sooner Village applications to the January Planning Commission meeting.
Working on get the legal description. It looks to me like this is the parcel:

https://property.spatialest.com/ok/cleveland/#/property/189950

This is 11.7286 acres



